Dear Dr. Fang-Fang Ji
Science Editor, Editorial Office

Manuscript #  35040

Thank you for your sending me kind and instructive comments for the previous manuscript.
We had revised our manuscript based on your and reviewers’ comments. Please find enclosed our revised manuscript entitled “Bone regeneration with osteogenic matrix cell sheet and tricalcium phospate: an experimental study in sheep”, which we would like to submit after substantial second revision for publication as a scientific article in World Jounal of Otrhopedics.

We shall look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Tsutom Kira, MD, PhD
Department of Orthopedic Surgery, Nara Medical University, 840 Shijo-cho, Kashihara, Nara 634-8522, Japan
gs212005@naramed-u.ac.jp
Telephone: +81-744-22-3051
Fax: +81-744-25-6449
E-mail: gs212005@naramed-u.ac.ne.jp
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